Chris O'Brien
L

From: John White Jr, <JohWhi@TacoComfort.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 2:.07 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H-5473

| would strongly encourage voting no on this inappropriate and unfriendly bill. It's another example of why people are
leaving the great state. Another dagger through the people who are providing so much, from job security to
philanthropy.

Respectfully

John Hazen White
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